
Hawk Hollow Families! Today was a MARVELOUS day! It was so wonderful to see all the smiling faces 

this morning.  

I had the opportunity to visit all the kindergarten through third grade classrooms today to introduce 

myself and will be visiting fourth through sixth tomorrow. Please take a moment to ask your child about 

what they learned from me today. We sure had some fun. 

We also had an assembly today where we learned the theme for the school year: Superhero’s. I asked 

your children to challenge themselves this year to find their inner super power. They were also 

encouraged to wear Superhero clothing to school throughout the school.  

In the cafeteria, we have created a photo booth and throughout the year teachers will be sending me 

names of students who show they are Respectful, Responsible, and Safe. Those students will be asked to 

come down to the photo booth to have their pictures taken. We intend to share those photos with our 

families.  

Lastly, I wanted to remind all our families about the ice cream social on Friday from 5:30-7. We look 

forward to sharing some sweet treats with you. 

Have a wonderful evening, 

Mrs. Dupuis 

 

 

 

 

 


